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Recruitment flyer 

We are looking for people with stroke or their family members 

from the Chinese community to take part in our study. 
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We are researchers at the University of Toronto looking for people from the Chinese 

community to take part in a research study on health and social services for people after 

stroke.  You could help us understand what supports people and their families need 

to get better after stroke. The research study is called ‘Breaking down the “one-size-

fits-all” approach to poststroke services through an in-depth understanding of the 

poststroke experiences and needs of individuals from Chinese ethnic groups’. This 

project uses a technique called photovoice where participants will take photos to express 

their experiences after stroke. 

 

Joining the study means that you would have: 

• 3 individual meetings (~1-hour each) and  

• 1 group meeting (2-hours)  

 

These meetings would happen by conducted over the phone or computer/Zoom. To 

thank you for your help, we will provide a $20 honorarium after each meeting.  

If you are interested in finding out more, please contact us: 

 

Meera Premnazeer -Research Assistant 

meera.premnazeer@mail.utoronto.ca OR 416 946 3724 
 

Thank you for helping us improve stroke services for Chinese families in our 

community. 
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